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Illinois’ Prescription Drug Monitoring Program (PDMP) 
 

Name of Program: Illinois Prescription Drug Monitoring Program 
 

Overseeing Agency: Department of Human Services 
 
Year Original Program Established: 1961 
 
Schedules Monitored: Schedule II 
 
Number of Prescriptions Collected Annually: 1.6 million 
 
Number of Controlled Substances Dispensers: 2,100 
 
Data Collection: Twice per month 
 
Requests for reports: 2 per month 
     Who Requests Reports: 50% Law Enforcement 
    50% Licensing Boards 
 
Operating Costs: $169,000 
 
Harold Rogers Prescription Drug Monitoring Program Grants Awarded: 
(Administered by the Bureau of Justice Assistance, Office of Justice Programs, U.S. Department of Justice) 
Fiscal Years 2005 and 2006 
 
Contact: Stanley Tylman 
     (217) 524-9074 
 
Website: http://www.dhs.state.il.us/ 
 
Statute & Regulation Citation: 
720 ILL. COMP. STAT. ANN. 570/316 to -320 (West 2005) 
ILL. ADMIN. CODE tit. 77, §§ 2080.10 to -.30, -.50, -.70, -.90, -.100, -.190 (2006) 
26 Ill. Reg. 3975 (2002) 
 
 The start-up costs for Illinois’ PMP were just under $200,000. Currently, expenses are funded 
through annual appropriations from the state of Illinois.  
 
 The Illinois Department of Human Services works with the Prescription Monitoring Advisory 
Committee. The Advisory Committee consists of the primary organizations who must be prescribers or 
dispensers.   
 


